
Wednesday February 8, 2006 

 

Present:  David Kuehn, Paul McCallum, James Oliver, Don Ward, Bobby Winters and 

Peggy Snyder 

 

The minutes of the Wednesday, December 7, 2005 meeting were approved. 

 Dr. Winters moved for approval, Mr. Oliver seconded and the motion carried. 

 

The following were submitted for approval for Graduate Faculty Recommendations: 

 Ted McCormick 

 

 Dr. Ward moved for approval, Dr. Winters seconded and the motion carried. 

 

The following were submitted for approval for Graduate Service Recommendation (s): 

 

 Lindsey Cegelis  Curriculum and Instruction 

 Russell Koloruda  Special Services and Leadership Studies 

 Linda Lloyd   Psychology and Counseling 

 

 Dr. Ward moved for approval, Dr. Winter seconded and the motion carried. 

 

The next meeting will be Wednesday, April 12, 2006 at 3:00 p.m. in the Inaugural  

   Room of the Overman Student Center. 


